
THERE WILL BE AN  EXECUTIVE SESSION OF 

 

THE STARKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, 

 

TUESDAY, MARCH 22, 2011 

 

 AT 2:30PM 

 

IN THE MEETING ROOM 

 

OF THE STARKE COUNTY COURTHOUSE 

 

TO DISCUSS PERSONNEL 

 

 

 
KATHERINE CHAFFINS 

AUDITOR OF STARKE COUNTY AND 

SECRETARY, STARKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
POSTED THIS 18

TH
 DAY OF MARCH, 2011 

1:30PM 

 

 

 

 


